The New Chapter of Reproductive Justice and the
Legacy of Reverend Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.

Saturday, January 14 at 9AM, ET

Sponsored by Area 4 of the APA Assembly
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In 1966, Rev. Dr. King received the
Planned Parenthood Federation of America’s
Margaret Sanger Award. As psychiatrists,

we are focused on the mental health of
patients facing women who are faced with
limited ability to exercise control over their
reproductive rights but we recognize primary
care physicians including ob/gyne physicians
often manage many of these patients without
our consultation.

For our 3rd annual Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King,
Jr. Educational program, we plan to focus on
the mental health concerns impacting women
and the real threat to the autonomy of women
to make decisions about their body, an issue
that Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King described as
an essential civil right.
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